2025 August Newsletter

2025 has proven a very successful year for us, both in terms of events and attendance to our events.

In the first half of the year we have had our AGM, three site tours, one sponsored event and two high quality technical presentations.

5th February: Technical tour at the Pooseum of Modern F(Art) – Hosted by Barwon Water.

27th March: Update of the Victorian Engineers Registration Scheme by John Lambert.

Followed by the 2025 AGM at the Davidson.

27th May: Technical Presentation:

Design of the South Geelong to Waurn Ponds Rail Duplication Project

Hosted by Arup.

31st May: Sponsored Event – Geology Tour Yaluk Barring Park

Hosted by Brimbank City Council.

26th/28th June: Technical tour at Geelong Showgrounds Museum:

James Harrison, Geelong's original refrigeration pioneer.

22nd July: Technical tour at VIVA Energy Hub – Hydrogen Refuelling Site.

11th August: Regional Mini-Conference – Hosted by Colac Otway Shire Council.



Upcoming Events

There are only a few events left for the year. Attendance at these events provides an opportunity to collect CPD hrs and networking.

We look forward to your continued participation and support.

15th September Technical Meeting – Infrastructure and Environment.

Bookings are now open via Humanitix:

https://events.humanitix.com/technical-meeting-infrastructure-and-environment

October "How to Land That Dream Job?" – date and venue to be confirmed.

20th November Hygeia End of Year Function.

Engineers Weekend – October 2025

We foster close ties with our fellow engineers in Regional Victoria. This year the Ballarat will be the host for the annual Country Engineers Weekend. This event is an opportunity to network with other engineers in Regional Victoria, similar to our group, share ideas and catch up with old friends while continuing to foster closer ties with other engineers in Regional Victoria. This event is largely pay as you go. While it is not a GREG event, we encourage those that can spare the time to take up this offer and enjoy a great weekend in Ballarat. A great line up to visit sites of engineering significance has been organised. For more information see the flyer on our website here: https://greg.asn.au/events/20251003-ipwea-vic-engineers-weekend-ballarat/. For more information, please contact David Eltringham or Martin Duke with details in the flyer.

Your committee members:

President Bernie Chen bernard.chen@bcp-solutions.com.au

Treasurer Gary Dunmore <u>treasurer@greg.asn.au</u>
Secretary Rory Lynch <u>contact@greg.asn.au</u>

Vice President & Membership Officer Robert Gregory membership@greg.asn.au

Engineers Registration Working Group John Lambert <u>lambertj235@bigpond.com</u>

General Committee Stephen Hagebols, Barry Chisholm, Lucas Pardo Student Representative Neha Chavan, Abdul Naeem, Aizaz Ali Khan

We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events, we're planning an exciting program for 2026!